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Steve Taffolla

From: Venable, Kenneth  CTR NAVAIR <kenneth.venable@navy.mil>
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2011 1:06 PM
To: ECOSUB; DParent@semprautilities.com; catulewind@blm.gov
Subject: FW: ECO Substation
Attachments: file.pdf

Please see attached! 
Have a Great Day! 
 
 
V/R 
Ken Venable 
Tel: 619.767.7432 
Cell: 619.757.0007 
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